
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/8/2012 1:27:08 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: NASA Ames safety program 

Will there be Tang? 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 1:23 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: NASA Ames safety program 

Meant to talk about this. 

I am going to see this operation on October 15. Jane has already been and is very impressed. 

There may be an important opportunity here for pipeline safety. 

I'm thinking you and CPSD may also want to visit if you haven't already, so I'll report back. 

http://asrs.arc.iiasa.gov/overview/summarv.html 
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